
 

 

 

 

LEASE AGREEMENT 

 

 

September 22, 2022 

 

To The City of ST. Paul 

 

We, Tia Lee and Ying Moua, will apply building permit as soon as the process approved 

and we will work on our part what needed as on the report at no cost of labor.  We have 

all the tools.  We have maintained the vacant property reasonable.   Any subcontractors 

are excluded. 

 

My phone 651-442-2542 

 

 

 

Thank You 

 

 

Tia Lee 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


